
     Coulsdon C of E Primary School 
           
Dear Parents & Carers,        9th November 2020 
                                  Harvest Festival  
 
We will be holding our Harvest Festival celebrations on Thursday 12th November, and the charity we are 
supporting this year is Purley Food Hub.  
 
The children will have a virtual Harvest Assembly in school during the morning, and we are asking 
parents for food donations which should be placed in collections boxes at school. There will be one 
situated in the main playground, one at the Reception Class gate and one at the Year 5 & 6 entrance. The 
food items which have been requested by the Hub are: 

Tinned corned beef & ham, long life whole milk and fish & meat paste.  

Thank you very much for your generosity & support.         
 
Mrs Annie Mitchell 
Head Teacher 


